
   Derby Line, Vermont 
Special Trustees Meeting  

Aug 25, 2020 
Derby Line Village Hall 

 
Call to Order: 
Present were Trustees Richard Creaser and Keith Beadle, Sarah Webster.  
Also, present were, Laurie Moss, Derby Line Village Clerk & Treasurer. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Richard Creaser at 6:30 pm.  
 
To set the Village Taxes: Richard stated this meeting is to set the tax rate for the 2020 tax year. The amount 
needed to be raised by the village is $198,489.82. The tax rate is based on the property values and that gives a 
tax rate of $0.4668.  
 
Keith made a motion that village new tax rate is set at $0.4668. Seconded by Sarah Webster. Motion carried.   
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Laurie Moss, Village Clerk                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       


